
 

        

 

 

 

ST CHAD’S PATCHWAY CE VC PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 
Headteacher: Mrs S Jenkins 

Tel: 01454 866523                

E-Mail:  admin@stchadsprimaryschool.co.uk 

Website: http://www.stchadsprimaryschool.co.uk/ 

Twitter: @StChadsPrimSch  

 

Cranham Drive  

Patchway  

South Glos 

BS34 6AQ 

     Tuesday 15th July 2025 
Term One Clubs 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

  

This letter is outlining the clubs that will be running for Term 1.  As you know, clubs will change 

each term to enable a wide range of interests to be offered. The aim is to give tasters of a 

range of experiences allowing children to discover hidden talents, develop themselves further 

still and most importantly to have fun.    

  

All staff run clubs will begin in the second week of Term 1 (week commencing Monday 8th 

September 2025). Please note that there will be no staff run clubs in parents’ evening week 

(week beginning 13th October 2025). Please see separate communication regarding clubs on 

offer from Swift.  

 

Year 

group  

When   

  

Club  Run by  Which 

classroom to 

meet in?  

Max 

Number  

Cost  

Y6  

Invite 

Only  

Monday after 

school  

(3:30 – 4:15) 

Arithmetic  Miss Legg Y6 As invited  Free 

 

KS2 

 

Tuesday 

afterschool 

(3:30 – 4:15pm) 

 

 

Netball 

 

 

Mrs Pryce 

Hall or 

Playground  

(weather 

dependent) 

 

30 

 

Free 

R- Y6 Tuesday 

Lunchtime 

(12:00 – 12:30) 

Book Club Mrs Ives  Year 2 

Classroom 

30 Free 

Yr 1 - 6 Thursday 

afterschool (3:30 – 

4:15pm)  

 Gardening 

Club 

Alba 

Miss Lewis 

Miss Powell 

EYFS Classroom 30 £1 

donation 

for garden 

equipment  

KS2 Thursday 

afterschool (3:30 – 

4:15pm) 

Choir Miss Mason  

Mrs Dobson 

Year 4 

Classroom  

30 Free 

KS2 Thursday 

Lunchtime  

(12- 12:30) 

Eco Club Mrs Pitt  Year 6 

Classroom  

30 Free 
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How to sign up for staff-led clubs? 

 

To sign up your child(ren) for any of the staff-led clubs, please do so on your Arbor account.  

 

 

Yours sincerely  

  

Mrs Pryce on behalf of the whole team at St Chad’s.    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


